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Index 522-003 

Concrete Flared Driveways 
 
ORIGINATION 

Date: June 12, 2018 

Name: Derwood Sheppard    

Phone: (850) 414-4334 

Email: Derwood.Sheppard@dot.state.fl.us 

 

COMMENTARY 

 

New Index. Information pertaining to concrete flared driveways moved from Old Index 000-515. 

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments     RED = Standard Plans Response      

 

Name: Eugene (Gene) Giambra 

Date: August 29, 2018 

 

COMMENT:  

 

D7 has the following comment on index 000-515: 

 

Sheet 6 of 7 please clarify title quotes “moved to maintenance” 

 

 

RESPONSE: 

 

This information is included in Florida Administrative Code, Rule 14-96 (State Highway System 

Connection Permits).  By Statute, and as referenced on the One-Stop Permitting website, Rule 14-96 is 

where this language belongs and should not be repeated on the Standard Plans (which are construction 

documents). 


